
 

October 19, 2021 
 
 
LSPG New York Rate Year 2022 Projection Stakeholder Meeting 
 
The LS Power Grid New York, LLC (“LSPG New York”) Formula Rate Implementation Protocols do 
not require an open meeting for an Annual Projection.  However, as part of September 30, 2021 
posting and notice of its Annual Projection for the 2022 Rate Year (“2022 Projection”), 
LSPG New York offered stakeholders an opportunity to request an informational meeting.  
LSPG New York will host a stakeholder meeting on November 10, 2021, to explain its 2022 
Projection and provide an opportunity for stakeholders to seek information and clarification. 
 

2022 Projection Stakeholder Meeting 
Wednesday, November 10, 2021  
2:00 pm (Eastern) 
 
Join by phone  
1 650-479-3207  
Meeting number (access code): 2557 789 4855 
 
Join by computer 
lspower.webex.com/lspower/j.php?MTID=m94e7dd85b9b83f070398847648848735  
 

Materials related to the 2022 Projection are available on the LSPG New York website: 
lspgridnewyork.com/documents  

 
Please direct inquiries to LSPGNYrates@lspgridnewyork.com. 
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